
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Maria Angiulli 

Maria is Head of the Regulatory Analysis Unit at ABI, the Italian Banking Association. 

Maria graduated in Economics at LUISS Guido Carli University in Rome. After a short experience in 
the Italian Stock Exchange, she joined ABI in 2002. 

Here, she spent the first years in the Impact Assessment Unit, where she had the opportunity to 
study various fields of banking and financial regulations (ranging from financial markets to fiscal 
policies). 

In the following years, she joined the Economic Research Unit, where her work was mainly focused 
on issues related to the area of banking prudential regulatory framework and supervision. Her 
activities included carrying out analyses and steering the activity of relevant ABI interbank working 
groups, to inform dialogue with authorities, as well as taking part in international industry bodies. 

In November 2022, Maria was appointed Head of the Regulatory Analysis Unit, within the ABI 
Research and Regulation Division. Among the main topics addressed by the Unit are banking 
prudential regulation and banking statistical reporting. 

Her long experience in ABI allowed her to thoroughly study many fields of banking and financial 
regulation - and notably of the prudential framework – not only having regard to their objectives 
and contents, but also with the aim of assessing their economic impacts and addressing their 
implementing and operational challenges (also thanks to continuous dialogue with banks’ experts). 

 


